
Greater Sydney Tenpin Bowling Association 
Trading as Tenpin Sydney 

C/- P O Box 192 
St Marys NSW 1790 

Phone/Fax # 0296283572 

 

Inter District 2022 

 

All inter-district bowlers are invited to participate in a “get-together’’ to be held at Windsor Bowl on 

Saturday, January 15th, 2022 commencing at 12 noon. 

 

Paperwork for the 2022 season will be issued – complimentary BBQ lunch and 2 games of bowling will 

be available to all ID bowlers. 

 

Families are invited to join in and participate. 

 

Please indicate your intention to attend for catering purposes. 

Team name: .....................................................................  

No. Attending: .................................................................  

Or e-mail on the following barbara@bchird.com.au 

 

Regards, 

          Brian Hird 

          ID Chairperson 


